
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Puffin Crossing, Sharoe Green Lane, Preston 

Statement of Reasons  

 

" The purpose of this proposal is to upgrade the existing Zebra crossing outside the 
Royal Preston Hospital on Sharoe Green Lane to a signal-controlled Puffin crossing 
in order to provide a safer environment for pedestrians". 
 

The proposal will preserve and improve the amenities of the area through which the road runs by 
providing an improved crossing location for pedestrians on Sharoe Green Lane. 

 

 


